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Federation of Schools

Small Schools, Big Opportunities

Thursday 19th September

Dear Nursery to Year 2 Parents,

RE: Phonics Information Event (Postponed)

We hope this message finds you well.

We regret to inform you that the Phonics Information Event, originally scheduled for Monday, has been postponed.
The event will now take place on Tuesday, 22nd October.

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. However, we are currently awaiting the delivery of our
new phonics scheme resources and feel that the information event will be most effective with these materials in
place. Having the new resources available will allow us to provide you with the most up-to-date and comprehensive
information on how we will be supporting your child’s phonics learning.

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to seeing you on the 22nd October.

Kind regards,

Kathryn Andrews

Head of School



